
Board Report – 4//25 

Summary: 

Track is in full swing. Our MS team is representing well with numbers and their effort and commitment 

to their team. The MS will be competing at McKenzie on the 10th of April. They have a few other meets 

coming up and will keep updated on those. 

Baseball is going well. All our Alsea players are an integral part of the teams. Currently Monroe/Alsea 

baseball is 2-3. 

3rd grade solar system gallery walk was a big hit this last Tuesday. Ms. Pinions class work very hard on 

their projects, and they all turned out so good! Solar system gallery walk is always a big hit, all of our 

students get to go in to support. 

We are ordering our new uniforms for Football and Volleyball for next season.  

FB and VB schedules are coming together, and we are looking forward to some of our match ups for next 

season.  

Due to the damage to the FB field this last year, we will not be hosting the Jamboree this year. We want 

to give the grass as much time to get established before putting all those teams on the surface.  This also 

means that we will have at least the first four games of the season away, but those teams agree to come 

to us the following year. 

It is my understanding that the work on the field will begin sometime in May, once the field dries out 

some.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly. 


